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  #3	
  

MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: November 4, 2013 
 
 
At the Board meeting on Tuesday, November 12, we will recognize Glenbrook South High 
School for being selected for the Secretary of State Jesse White 2013 Teen Driving Safety 
Award.   
 
To honor the accomplishment, 11 students and four teachers and administrators travelled 
to the James R. Thompson Center in Chicago on Wednesday, October 23 to receive a 
special presentation from the Secretary.  

In a press conference, White explained how GBS’s innovative teaching techniques have 
contributed to a nearly 60 percent decrease in teen driving death in the state of Illinois. 

Representatives from the Secretary of State’s office presented the award to the school 
during the Veteran's Day Assembly on Thursday, November 7. 
	
  
Department	
  Assistant	
  for	
  Driver	
  Education	
  John	
  Skorupa	
  was	
  invited	
  to	
  attend	
  the	
  
recognition.	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


